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August 26, 2025 

Subject: Voluntary Recall Notice – 6oz Raw Milk Goat Cheddar, Lot #90423255 (Sell By 

5/29/26) 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Out of an abundance of caution, Sierra Nevada Cheese Company is voluntarily recalling one lot 

of our 6oz Raw Milk Goat Cheddar, Lot #90423255, Sell By 5/29/26 (UPC 6-87652-19220-0). 

As part of the State of California’s routine yearly sampling program, this lot was tested and 

reported positive for Listeria monocytogenes. Independent, third-party laboratory testing 

conducted both before and after this result confirmed negative findings for listeria. 

Nevertheless, due to the potential food safety concern, we are proactively removing this product 

from the marketplace to protect our customers and maintain our commitment to quality and 

safety. 

Action Required: 

• Please check your inventory and shelves for this product. 

• Immediately remove and discontinue sale of any units from Lot #90423255, Sell By 

5/29/26 (UPC 6-87652-19220-0). 

• Contact us at recall@sierranevadacheese.com for product return or credit instructions. 

No illnesses have been reported to date. This voluntary recall is being conducted strictly as a 

precautionary measure. 

Sierra Nevada Cheese Company is committed to producing safe, wholesome, and exceptional 

dairy products. We are taking this step to ensure customer confidence and safety remain our 

highest priority. 

If you have any questions, please contact our Quality Assurance team at 

recall@sierranevadacheese.com. 

Thank you for your cooperation and continued partnership. 

Sincerely, 

y 

 

Meghan Rodgers 

Sales & Marketing Manager 

 


